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Virtual Supervision during COVID-19 
 

Volunteers needed to participate in a survey about psychology doctoral students’ 
satisfaction with virtual supervision in their practicum/externship experiences 

during COVID-19! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
To qualify for this study, you must fit all of the following criteria: 

 You are a student in a psychology doctoral program. 
 You completed a practicum at some point during the 2019-2020 academic year. 
 You received virtual supervision in that practicum at some point during COVID-19. 

 

Purpose: To examine psychology doctoral students’ satisfaction with the virtual supervision 
they received in their practicum/externship experiences during COVID-19 and compare it to 
their satisfaction with supervision before COVID-19.  

Time Commitment: This study includes an online survey via Qualtrics that will take roughly 15 
minutes. Please use this link to access the survey if you would like to participate: 
https://rowan.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_emmdtGQ3DmlYSG1 

Compensation: After completing the survey, participants can choose to provide contact 
information to be entered into a random drawing for a $100 Amazon Virtual Gift Card! 
 

If you have any questions regarding the research study, please contact the researchers: 

Abigail Moretti, Co-Investigator       
morett94@students.rowan.edu 

Christina Simmons, Ph.D., Principal Investigator       
simmonsc@rowan.edu 
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